
Weekly Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We are so excited that we are able to welcome back our children from 8th March. 
Hopefully you have seen the letter emailed out to families on Wednesday, setting out 
the routines and expectations to help families ease back into school life. There was also 
a few attachments to help you consider ways that you could support your child if the idea of returning 
is difficult. In this newsletter, there will also be some information to help with this. Please make sure 
that as well as talking to your children about their return, that you also check their school uniform 
and equipment. In the blue box below, there is a link to a form that enables you to let us know about 
any key information about your child's return that you think we ought to know.  

As we welcome everyone back, the teachers are busy preparing and planning for the children's first 
week. They will be using quick quizzes and fun games to determine the areas that the children need 
to revisit in the various subjects, and ensuring that time is planned in to support the children’s 
mental, physical and emotional well-being. Your individual class teachers can let you know how this 
will look in each classroom, so please do not hesitate to get in touch to ask any questions that you 
may have. 

We are pleased to let you know about a slight change regarding our counselling at school. Previously 
we have used Fegans, who have worked for a twelve week block, for a morning a week. We have 
reviewed this and carefully considered the needs of our children. As a result, we have changed our 
provider and a new school counsellor will start after the Easter break. They will provide a whole day, 
each week, for the whole academic year, supporting individual children, groups and families. We are 
excited to be able to expand our provision in this area and we will send out more information soon. 

Stay safe and stay well. 

Suzanne Farr 

26th  February 

 

Upcoming Dates and events 

4th March—World Book Day 

5th March—Screen Free Friday 

8th March—all pupils return  

23rd and 24th March—Virtual  Parent 
Consultations 3:30pm-5:30pm 

31st March—Children’s last day 

1st April—INSET day 

19th April—Children return to school 

 

REMEMBER: 

Please let us know if anyone in your household tests positive 
for Coronavirus. It is vital that we are informed as soon as 
possible in case we need to take any action. If you are self-
isolating due to contact with someone who has tested 
positive, please make sure you let us know that too. Thank 
you. 

Keep in touch….. 

If you would like to share any important information 
regarding your child’s return on 8th March, please let us 
know. Below is a link to a form that you can complete. This 
form will go via the Leadership Team to ensure a 
coordinated approach to the most appropriate support. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=Fb3mEsH6I0Gz8uR9QCK2bIVHtH7nbQ1MvifZ5n7x2bxURERC
M0lPNVRNMVNMMEtTMEY4MTFZNjNRQS4u 

World Book Day  

On Thursday 4th March, Capel are celebrating World Book Day. This is a special day to 
mark the importance of reading for everyone. This year's theme is 'share a story'. The 
teachers have created a 'Masked Reader' video for the children to watch and see if 
they can guess who's reading their favourite book, this will be available on Thursday. 
The vouchers for the £1 books will also be given out to you virtually on that day, make 
sure you grab one of the fantastic books from this year's selection! 





I know many of you are thoroughly 
enjoying the videos from Cooking 
Pioneers and are becoming skilled 
chefs. I have been sent this flyer 
for the TV programme Junior Bake 
Off as they are looking for contest-
ants aged 9-15. I thought I would 
pass it on to you…..just in case!! 




